An Inclusive School

Dear Karen and Christine

| wanted to email to express my thanks for giving my son the opportunity to go to the 02 and have
such an amazing experience.

The inclusive nature of the school, the acceptance from staff and kids that some people have
challenges to face and the ‘let’s give it a try and see how he gets on’ attitude, has taken a child who
had many issues and turned him into the boy he is today. | can’t thank you all enough for all you do
for him and the care and love you show him. A night like last night really shows how much he’s
grown and it was an incredibly proud and emotional moment and a fantastic experience for him.

With many thanks

Siobhan



